HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach May 19, 2024

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship

"Revive Us Again" #469
"My Soul Will Wait (Psalm 62)"

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

Abel Miranda

Special Music - Choir

"Behold Our God"

Message

Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation

"Ancient Words" #344

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

Please place any tithe/offering envelopes in the black box located in the foyer and/or office door entrance.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm **Welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church**. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please see one of our ushers for our "**Welcome Packet**" which contains information on the missions and ministries of our church. Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.

- Noah's Park is today at 11:00 a.m. for children ages 5 to 11.
- Young Adult Craft Event is on Saturday, May 25 from 5:00-8:00 p.m.
- Financial Statement for April is available on all the entrance tables.

In lieu of Ladies' Bible Study Wednesday, May 22nd, the ladies will meet for a time of fellowship at The Creative Cup in downtown Zebulon. (113 N. Arendell Ave.) We will meet at 10:00am, Wednesday, May 22nd. All ladies are welcome regardless of whether or not you were able to attend the study. This is just a time of fellowship before the busy summer begins. Contact Cindy Campbell at 910-987-1494 with any questions.

Don't forget to pick up your iChoose Spring Baby Bottle or Bottles before leaving today. Collection is between Mother's Day and Father's Day. Your CHANGE helps change hearts and save lives!

We will observe **Memorial Day** next Sunday, May 26th. As in the past, please bring any pictures, flags, etc. to recognize your loved one who served in the military and is deceased. If you have any questions, please see Steve Brown.

How to Share Your Faith Training will take place in the Fellowship Hall on Saturday, June 1st from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Breakfast will be provided for those who want it at 8:30 a.m. Sign-up sheets are located on all the entrance tables. Please sign up by Wednesday, May 29th.

AWANA End of Year Celebration

June 5th at 6:30 p.m. we will celebrate how hard our young people have worked in AWANA this year. We invite kids, parents, and church family to join us for the service and ice cream social to follow.

Homemade Ice Cream Wanted! Please sign up by Sunday, June 2nd to make a churn of homemade ice cream for the end of year AWANA celebration. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the hallway behind the sanctuary.

Our next **Pop-Up Food Event** is scheduled for Thursday, **June 6th** from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. or until the food runs out. The volunteer signup sheet is located on the board in the hallway behind the sanctuary.

If you have a **Senior** or **College Graduate**, please let Gina Bryant know as soon as possible.

COOKBOOKS ARE HERE!

If you haven't picked up your cookbook yet, please see Gina. The cost is \$15 each! Thank you for your support!



Life Line Screening is coming back to our church on Friday, June 7, 2024. For more information, you will find a flyer on all the entrance tables. To register for your appointment & receive the special discount, call 1-800-679-5191 or visit LLSA.SOCIAL/HC.

Ladies, there will be a **Crochet Class** for ages 10 years and up on Saturday, June 8th from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall. The cost is \$10 per person to pay for supplies. The sign-up sheet is located on the table by the office. Please sign up by Wednesday, June 5th so supplies can be purchased. Please bring a snack to share. See Deborah Grindstaff for questions.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

May 2024 Ushers:

Steve Brown, Mike Nessell and Andy Woodlief

Nursery Schedule Today:

Jillian Burk & Kayelynn Grindstaff Janet Alford & Cindy Ellington

May 26, 2024:

Weekly Need for 2023/2024 budget \$5,918.00

Offering May 12, 2024

\$3,231.00

YTD - Overage

\$5,918.20



